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EDITORIAL

Since 2058 BS (2002 AD) Survey Department has been publishing "Nepalese Journal 
on Geoinformatics" which has been an important asset as well as a means to propagate  
professional knowledge, skills and expertise in the field of Surveying, Mapping and 
Geo-information.  Continuing its commitment to share knowledge, Survey Department 
is publishing the 17th issue of "Nepalese Journal on Geoinformatics".

In last sixteen issues more than 100 articles in a variety of themes related to Surveying, 
Mapping and Geoinformation have been published. I would like to express sincere 
thanks to all those incredible authors for their contributions and members of Advisory 
Councils and Editorial Boards of all those issues of the journal for their persistent efforts 
to publish the journal.

This seventeenth issue of the journal contains a wide variety of interesting and worth 
reading articles on different topics viz. "Pixel to Picture and Picture to Person" by 
Rabin K. Sharma, "Positional Accuracy of Online Geocoding Services: Case Study 
of Bhaktapur District" by Er. Amrit Karmacharya, "Status of Land Tenure Security in 
Nepal" by Harisharan Nepal & Anil Marasini, "The Importance of RRR In Cadastral 
System" by Sanjaya Manandhar, Bijaya Kumar Manandhar, "Spatial Distribution and 
Temporal Change of Extreme Precipitation Events on The Koshi Basin of Nepal" by 
Sanjeevan Shrestha and Tina Baidar, "Cadastre 2014: Performance of Nepal" by Susheel 
Dangol and Ganesh Prasad Bhatta and "GNSS Practice in Survey Department" by 
Sushmita Timilisina, Bibek Nepal.

At this point, I am very much thankful to the Survey Department for entrusting me 
with the responsibility of the Editor-in-Chief for this seventeenth issue of the journal. 
Following the advice and suggestions of Advisory Council, we, the members of Editorial 
Board have been able to bring forth the seventeenth  issue of the journal. On behalf of 
all the members of the Editorial Board, I would like to express sincere thanks to all 
contributing authors, members of Advisory Council and all others who have contributed 
for the publication of this issue of the journal.

Before I stop, on behalf of the Editorial Board, let me humbly request all of you to 
contribute your valuable thoughts, articles, research papers, success story and the like for 
the upcoming issue of this journal.

Suresh Man Shrestha 
Editor-in Chief
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